


BINHAM PARISH COUNCIL
Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee
SAVE the DATES - 2nd to 5th June 2022

The Binham Priory Passion Play was successfully produced, performed, and very much appreciated by all those who attended in the lead up to Easter Sunday. 

We now turn our attention the Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations over the extended Bank Holiday of 2nd to 5th June 2022. Plans have been agreed for a Community Celebration to recognise and celebrate Her Majesty the Queen’s long reign and enduring service to the Country. By doing so we hope that the everyone will join in at some point over the weekend and we look forward to lots of fun but importantly meeting up with family, neighbours and making new friends. A photographic record will be undertaken during the events, collated, displayed, and archived.

The events planned are such that there will be something for all ages and at no cost to you, (except concert). A schedule of the planned events can be found over the page. Please set aside some time to come, either as a family group, with friends or join in with others on the day. Activities and timings are listed, specific activities will happen at the time stated otherwise there is flexibility. We aim to provide safe environments fit for all the family but be mindful of weather conditions as most activities are outside, dress accordingly including hats and sunscreen, barriers and road closures will be necessary and for that reason should not be moved or ignored and please take litter home or bin on site.

Preparations are underway and teams are coming together to ensure that all activities are within the limits of what is feasible and safe to do.  Posters will appear online and around the villages, so keep you a look out.

However, some requests: 
· If you have any memories of the Coronation year 1953 in Binham, we will be pleased to hear about them. Pennie Allford (BLHG) is collating these and will be displayed in the Village Hall. 
· Tug of War on Friday 3rd June on the Village Green, think about teams to form up as part of BYO ‘Picnic on the Green’. 
· BIG Jubilee Afternoon Tea’ and Cricket  in or on the Memorial Hall and Playing Field Sunday 5th June. Dress Code - 1950’s tea dresses or cricket ‘gear’

You are also very welcome to join the preparations, so please do contact me Liz Brady (01328 830830 or Lizsdavenport@gmail.com).


Elizabeth S Brady, Chair, Binham Parish Council, 29th April 2022

